
Feb 24, 2017 
 
Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Samantha Koopman OR 
 
Dear Committee Assistant for the House Committee on Rules Koopman, 
 
Let's get non-citizen big money out of politics. My name is Patricia D'Andrade, I live in Benton County, 
and I want all of us here and throughout Oregon to have our voice heard rather than being 
overwhelmed by mega-contributors who have no connection to our local and regional concerns. I urge 
support for HB 2578. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
Ms. Patricia D'Andrade 
2163 Primrose Loop 
Philomath, OR 97370-9540 
 


